






Dear Members,

Pleased to inform you all that Managing Committee has taken charge from the 

Administrator on 26.9.2019 as per DDR reinstatement  letter dated 23.9.2019.   We thank 

you all for your continuous support and confidence in us.


As all of us are aware, we were in the process of completion of D.A. when we were 

disqualified for not completing D.A. within 1 month.  Hence, we will now take this forward 

at the earliest and within a timespan mentioned in the G.R.


We take this opportunity to wish each and every member and their family a Happy Navratri 

& Dasara festival.


Looking forward to your continuous support for the development of our Society.


Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
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